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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/01/2020  10:46:002019/5774/P OBJ RJ Dowsett I am writing to object to this Application. The addition of a canopy even at the rear of the property should not 

be permitted in a Conservation Area. The canopy would be completely out of character with the rest of the 

properties on the South side of 1-10 Gayton Crescent (inclusive). I live in and own one of such properties.

No other property has any such canopy or indeed any canopy at all. The terrace at the rear is harmonious (as 

it is at the front) and should remain so. This Application should be rejected.
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